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10 November 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Wizard of Oz Crew T-shirts 

 

As we prepare for our upcoming performance of The Wizard of Oz we have the opportunity to order cast and crew 

T-shirts.  Not only will this help foster a sense of unity amongst all students involved in the production, but the T-

shirts will also be a lovely memento of their participation in the production. T-shirts can also be worn for rehearsals 

and they may also wear them around the Academy on rehearsal dates only.  

 

The cost of the T-shirts will be £6.50 and all payments are to made via Parent Pay. If you are unable to access Parent 

Pay, please contact the Finance department.  If you wish to purchase a t-shirt for your child, please complete the slip 

below.  

 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the Academy.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a fantastic production. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss M Smith 

Miss M Smith 

Teacher of Performing Arts 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return your order slip to Miss Smith in the Performing Arts department.  

 

The Wizard of Oz Crew T-shirts 

Student Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… Tutor: …………………………. 

□ I would like to order a Wizard of Oz cast T-Shirt and confirm I will make my contribution via Parent Pay when 

required.  

T-Shirt size (please circle):  Small   Medium  Large  Extra Large 

I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.   

 

Signed Parent/Carer: ………………………………………………………………………………………………  Date: …………………………………  

 


